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Date: June 1, 2012       Number:   MI-P-2012-09 
 
To:  Michigan Providers 
 
From:  CareSource 
 
Subject: Chiropractic Benefit for Members Increased to 18 Visits  
 
Effective: June 1, 2012   

 

 
Starting June 1, 2012, CareSource members age 21 and older will be eligible to receive  
18 chiropractic visits per year; an increase from the previous benefit of five chiropractic 
visits.    
 
This replaces the previous 2009 Michigan Department of Community Health (MDCH) 
Executive Order 2009-22, that chiropractic services are no longer payable for beneficiaries 
age 21 and older. At that time, CareSource made the business decision to continue 
allowing members to receive five chiropractic visits.  
 
Now, the State of Michigan has directed that this benefit be reinstated for all eligible 
Medicaid members. Reimbursement for services will be at the standard Fee-For-Service 
Medicaid rates. 
 
No Referral or Prior Authorization Needed 
CareSource members can see any participating chiropractor without a referral or prior 
authorization. There are no co-pays for this benefit.   
 
For more details, please visit the MDCH Medicaid Provider Manual, Chiropractic section.  
 
  

 


